
WELCOME TO JUNE 2023
THA SINN AIR A BHITH AG IONNSACHADH
MU DHEIDHINN.. .
AODACH/CLOTHES
PERSONAL SPACE
SGOIL-`ARAICH CULZEAN TRIP
SPORTS DAY
TRANSITIONS INTO CLAS 1
KIND HANDS

.
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SGOIL-ÀRAICH NA
COILLE NUAIDH

N E W S L E T T E R  F O R  P A R E N T S  &  C A R E R  T - O G  M H I O S  2 0 2 3 / J U N E  2 0 2 3

Focus on....
Bookbug songs and rhymes

Have fun with the songs and rhymes
of Bookbug during the summer.
Allowing the children to listen to
Gaelic regularly makes a huge
difference to their retention of the
Gaelic language.

https://www.scottishbooktrust.com/
songs-and-rhymes

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/ea/s
goilaraichnacoillenuaidh/gaelic-
bookbug/

https://www.scottishbooktrust.com/songs-and-rhymes
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The final thank you of the year
2022/2023.
Where do we start...
Thank you all so much for your
support for this whole year. We rely
so heavily on your participation and
feedbackto direct and improve our
setting's service. Your children are
the reason we get up every morning.
It has been an absolute delight to have
you all with us through this year.
Tapadh leibh a h-uile duine xx

.

 

Our Sgoil and sgoil-àraich
values have been updated
with the help of the staff,
children and parents working
collaboratively.

Mrs Abercrombie
Well we have almost made it to the end of the
session...
We've had super fun on our trip to Culzean and all the
excitement of Sports Day races, not to mention the
delicious lavender ice cream!!
Congratulations to all of our new Clas 1 boys and girls
who are leaving us this week and we hope everyone
has a fabulous Summer break!

'
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No birthday's this month, however we
want to give a shout out to the people
celebrating their big day whilst we are on
holidays.
Mrs Barnie
Ben, Brody and Rosanna. May you all have
the bestest days x

.

.

SGOIL-ÀRAICH NA COILLE NUAIDH

Always encourage your child
to talk with you about what
they’re feeling and thinking. It
helps them to associate how
their feelings to what they
are called. When children
know what feelings are
called, they are not as
scary.
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Please remember, if you have any
concerns or queries, do not
hesitate to speak to the ladies or
get in touch with Mrs Abercrombie.

Kind Regards              

Mrs Farren, Mrs Samson & Mrs
Barnie

lynsey.abercrombie@eastayrshire.or
g.uk

Summer holidays.
Please share all your lovely adventures
with us through Learning Journals. I
Hope the weather stays dry for all
your fun filled days x

Dates for your diary

Close for the holidays - 30th June
 .Thur 17th & Fri 18th August - 2
inservice days.
21st August - Here we go...another
new year!
Whole school to Panto - 8th
December

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/ea/jameshamiltonprimaryschool/class-pages/ecc-gaelic/
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/ea/jameshamiltonprimaryschool/class-pages/ecc-gaelic/


Sgoil-Àraich na Coille Nuaidh
Rogues Gallery

Mrs Claire Samson
E A R L Y  L E A R N I N G  A N D

C H I L D C A R E  P R A C T I T I O N E R

Mrs Fiona Barnie
E A R L Y  Y E A R S  S U P P O R T

A S S I S T A N T

Mrs Marie Farren
E A R L Y  L E A R N I N G  A N D

C H I L D C A R E  P R A C T I T I O N E R



 Rogues Gallery


